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Village President Update
In some organizations, meetings and activities slow down

for the summer. People take vacations, kids are off of school,
and people enjoy the long summer evenings. Your village
government does not take a break. It takes alot of meetings
to keep your village running, no matter what season it is.

I feel very fortunate to work with the Board of Trustees
you have elected for this community. They are dedicated to
making the right decisions. As budget time approaches, I
know they will be very conscientious spending your tax
dollars. They are spending time researching contracts, re-
viewing financial reports, updating policies and planning for
the future.

When you see a member of the board, express your con-
cerns, or take a moment to call us. The board does not make
decisions only for the president and trustees, but for all of our
residents. Following is a list of the trustees, their phone
numbers and committees they serve on.

President - Cindy Huhn
693-8256
Plan Commission, Joint
Plan Commission and
Board of Review
Trustee - Dave DeSmith
693-8225
Human Resources/Public
Safety and Finance
Trustee - Lorraine Holzen
693-3117
Human Resources/Public
Safety and Public Works

Trustee - Chris Jost
693-8751
Public Works and Plan Commission
Trustee - Kathy Stolzmann
693-3201
Finance and Board of Review
Trustee - Gretchen Todryk
693-3962
Human Resources/Public
Safety and Public Works
Trustee - Michael Voelker
693-8538
Finance and Plan Commission

Get involved in your community, attend a village meeting.
Your opinions and concerns are important to us!

Cindy Huhn, Village President

Clerk - Treasurer Update:
 The Village of Cleveland has received their School Levy Tax

Credit from the State of Wisconsin in the amount of $105,367.75
and also their July Shared Revenue from the State of Wisconsin
in the amount of $39,072.48.

In April, the clerk - treasurer completed the application for
the Recycling Grant, and in May was notified that the village
would be receiving their 2001 Recycling Grant from the State

of Wisconsin/
Department of
Natural Resources
in the amount of
$3,467.24.

In July, we received our
quarterly payment from the
State of Wisconsin for
Transportation aids in the
amount of $13,669.79.

Cleveland Area Chamber of
Commerce

Did you know Cleveland is getting a
community web site?

The Cleveland Area Chamber of
Commerce is building and sponsoring a web

site for the benefit of current and potential residents, as well
as area clubs and businesses.

In the upcoming site, you will find up-to-date news about
lots of things that are happening in the area like:

  • Tourist and travel info.
  • Business listing and descriptions.
  • All types of clubs and churches, meeting schedules and

who to contact.
  • Information for village residents like trustee listing,

office hours.
  • Street maps, overview of ordinances.
  • School information.
  • Classifieds: help and items wanted, for sale.
  • Special event news.
  • Sports schedules.
  • Recent newsletter articles.
  • Links to other interesting sites.
The Chamber is working with the village board and Public

Works Committee to extend the site in the near future to
include official village information such as a meeting calendar,
agendas and minutes, TIF marketing, job opportunities, etc..

If you have a club or organization, or a business in
the Cleveland area, we’d like you to join us! It’s easy and
inexpensive to have your own information page on the site.
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1016 W. Madison Street
Cleveland, WI 53015

693-3133

"Looking good at . . ."
Bonnies'

His-N-Her Doos

Faye Budysz • Broker - Owner
110 E. Lincoln Ave.
Cleveland, WI 53015

Office (920) 693-8589
1-800-707-3499

1140 W. Washington Ave. • Cleveland • 920-693-8121
TDS TELECOM offers a full line of high quality

telecommunications products including SATELLITE
TV, Voice Mail, Caller ID and more.

Serving CLEVELAND and the surrounding areas since 1908.

TDS TELECOM
Quality and Dependability Guaranteed!

TDS    TELECOM

BORN - KOLB - KOVACH AGENCY
Your Hometown Independent Insurance Agency in Cleveland

Located at 1202 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI 53015 • 693-8720

FARM • HOME • AUTO • BUSINESS • LIFE • HEALTH

John C. Kovach
Kathy Kovach
Stanley Binversie
Diana Schuette
Chris Kovach

K.J. Collision
Repair

Ken Jacky – Owner

1132 Maple Street • Cleveland, WI 53015
Phone: 920-69-DENTS (920-693-3687)

All types of Auto Body Repair

Nature's Connection
14021 S. Fischer Creek Road • Cleveland

Barb Ertel  693-8523

• Daily Nutritional Support
• Cardiovascular Health
• Athletic Performance

• Weight Management
• 40+ Health Issues
• Education

Unique Business Opportunity • Inquires Welcome

Formerly East Central Co-op
1270 Hickory • Cleveland

Main Office: 693-8220

• Petroleum Products
• Fertilizers

• Hardware  • Feeds
• Chemicals

Please give a call to Chamber President Tim Schueler (693-8256) or the site’s
webmaster, Chris Kuehnel (693-3141) email: cqnel@clevelandwi.net, and we’ll
get you an info packet.

Watch for the site to open this fall!

Police Department:
Vest Grant
In May, 2001, the police department was awarded $257.19 from the United

States Department of Justice for the purchase of body armor. A body armor vest
“life expectancy is five years.” The average cost of a vest is between $500-$700  per
vest.

School Opens
Remember to drive safely in school zones. The first day of class for the

Cleveland Elementary School was September 4, 2001. The speed limit in a school
zone is 15 m.p.h. only when children are present. When children are not
present the speed limit is 25 m.p.h. The State Statute reads “15 m.p.h. when
passing a schoolhouse at those times when children are going to or from school
or are playing within the sidewalk area at or about the school.”

Parking Violation
In the past few months, the police department has received several complaints

of vehicles being parked on village streets for more than 72 hours without being
moved. The ordinance states, “no vehicle can be parked in the same place for more
than 72 hours on all village streets.”

CALLS OF SERVICE...
Daily Activity for the months of May through July 2001. Calls of service the

police department investigated.

MAY
5/2 Records Request W. Washington Ave.
5/2 Records Request W. Washington Ave.
5/3 Alarm North Avenue
5/4 Ambulance Request Jackson Drive
5/4 Gas Drive Off North Avenue
5/5 9-1-1 Hang up Lincoln Avenue
5/5 Loud Music Westview Street
5/6 Agency Assist North Avenue
5/6 Agency Assist S. 26th Street, Manitowoc
5/7 Theft North Avenue
5/7 Car Lockout Lakeshore Drive
5/7 Agency Assist Cth XX
5/7 Issue of Worthless Checks North Avenue
5/8 Agency Assist North Avenue
5/8 9-1-1 Hang up Westview Street
5/8 Car Lockout North Avenue

5/9 Dog at Large Delta Court
5/9 Threats North Avenue
5/9 Extra Patrol Request North Avenue
5/9 Records Request  W. Washington Ave.
5/9 Gunshots E. Washington Ave.
5/10 Records Request W. Washington Ave.
5/12 Ambulance Request North Avenue
5/12 Suspicious Activity North Avenue
5/12 Traffic Enforcement North Avenue
5/12 Vandalism Dairyland Drive
5/13 Dog Bite Westview Street
5/13 9-1-1 Call E. Washington Ave.
5/14 Abandoned Vehicle North Avenue
5/15 Records Request W. Washington Ave.
5/18 Agency Assist North Avenue
5/19 Agency Assist Parkway Street
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Cleveland
Family Restaurant
1410 Westview St • Cleveland

I-43 – Exit 137

(920) 693-8222

Electrical, Plumbing & Heating Contractors

M.P. #6395
M.E. #504

Delaval Dairy
Equipment

1239 W. Washington • Cleveland
(920) 693-8311

693-8256Member FDIC

CONCORD
Linda Buchmann • 693-8885
Cathy Buchberger • 693-8855

Buying…Selling…Building

REALTY GROUP, INC.

Paulie's Palace
1102 West Washington
Cleveland, WI 53015

(920) 693-8915

For Building Lots
• Homes •

Business Sites

Al Forner, Broker • www.flyingcolorsrealty.com
1270 Franklin Dr. • Cleveland • 920-693-8514

Evraets
Construction

James M. Evraets, Owner
686 Wilson Ave. • Cleveland

(920) 693-8332

5/19 Citizen Assist Linden Street
5/20 Child Neglect Parkway Street
5/21 Records Request W. Washington Ave.
5/21 Found Property Cth LS
5/24 Records Request W. Washington Ave.
5/24 9-1-1 Call E. Washington Ave.
5/24 Background Investigation W. Washington Ave.
5/28 Vehicle Vandalism Dairyland Drive
5/29 Car Lockout North Avenue
5/29 Parking Complaint Juniper Street
5/30 Agency Assist Franklin Drive
5/30 Harassment E. Washington Ave.
JUNE
6/1 Background Investigation W. Washington Ave.
6/2 Loud Music Delta Court
6/4 Dog License Violation W. Washington Ave.
6/5 Junk Vehicle North Avenue
6/6 9-1-1 Call North Avenue
6/6 Alarm Dairyland Drive
6/7 Agency Assist E. Washington Ave.
6/7 Parking Complaint E. Washington Ave.
6/7 Parking Complaint Hickory Street
6/9 Suspicious Person Lakeshore Drive
6/9 Found Property Cth LS
6/9 9-1-1 Call Center Street
6/10 Agency Assist I-43
6/10 Agency Assist I-43
6/10 Agency Assist I-43
6/12 Agency Assist Parkway Street
6/13 Dog Bite W. Washington Ave.
6/14 Agency Assist CTH LS
6/14 Parking Complaint Hazel Street
6/14 Theft E. Washington Ave.
6/15 Use of Fireworks Dairyland Drive
6/15 Structure Fire Marshall Avenue
6/15 Property Damage Dairyland Drive
6/17 Agency Assist Parkway Street
6/18 Burning Ordinance Violation Center Street
6/19 Neighbor Dispute W. Grant Avenue
6/20 Wires Down E. Washington Ave.
6/22 Open Door Hickory Street
6/22 Illegal Dumping of Garbage Dairyland Drive
6/23 Open Door Westview Street
6/23 Dog at Large E. Madison Avenue
6/23 Dog Barking E. Madison Avenue
6/6/23-24  Money Escort Dairyland Drive
6/24 Dog Barking/Dog at Large E. Madison Avenue

6/24 Agency Assist W. Washington Ave
6/25 Family Trouble Parkway Street
6/26 Agency Assist North Avenue
6/29 Information
6/30 9-1-1 Call Lakeshore Drive
JULY
7/1 Verbal Argument Oak Street
7/4 9-1-1 Call Linden Street
7/5 Theft W. Washington Ave.
7/5 Open Door Hickory Street
7/6 Records Request W. Washington Ave.
7/6 Records Request W. Washington Ave.
7/6 Property Damage Westview Street
7/6 Theft Parkway Street
7/7 Civil Matter North Avenue
7/8 Suspicious Activity Wilson Avenue
7/8 Graffiti Dairyland Drive
7/8 Vandalism Dairyland Drive
7/9 Information North Avenue
7/9 Theft North Avenue
7/9 Theft North Avenue
7/10 Extra Patrol Request North Avenue
7/12 Ambulance Request Lakeshore Drive
7/12 Neighbor Trouble Center Street
7/13 Dog at Large Delta Court
7/13 Found Drug Paraphernalia W. Washington Ave.
7/15 Vandalism Franklin Drive
7/16 Ambulance Request Beechwood Street
7/16 Crash Edgewood Street
7/16 Crash E. Washington Ave.
7/16 Crash North Avenue
7/16 Damage to Property Delta Court
7/16 Ambulance Request Beechwood Street
7/18 Alcohol Commitment Hazel Street
7/18 Theft Hickory Street
7/19 Disorderly Conduct Parkway Street
7/20 Disorderly Conduct N. Maple Street
7/21 Parking Complaint North Avenue
7/21 Agency Assist I-43
7/21 Bike Tour Lakeshore Drive
7/22 Phone Line Down Marshall Avenue
7/22 Property Damage Beech Street
7/22 Traffic Control W. Washington Ave.
7/23 Records Request W. Washington Ave.
7/25 Unattended Fire E. Washington Ave.
7/25 Parking Complaint North Avenue
7/26 Property Damage North Avenue
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1030 Beech St.  Cleveland
693-3141 • 693-3142

Service • Hardware • Software

17 years
of

service!

Dave's Roofing
• FREE ESTIMATES
• PORCH ROOFS AND GUTTERS
• CHIMNEY FLASHINGS
• REPAIR WORK

Dave Villeneuve
Box 161 • Cleveland

693-3296

247 Lincoln Ave. • Cleveland • 693-8201

Sales & Service, Inc.
•Wrecker Service
•Expert Automotive Service
•Automatic Transmission Work
•Minor Repairs
•Brake Work
•Tires & Computer Spin Balance

Dassler

Fully insured

New Homes • Additions
 Remodeling • Garages

Burger
Builders

Call Lee Burger

1-726-4249
5530 Point Creek Rd.
Cleveland,WI 53015

SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.
New Installation • Remodeling Work
Plumbing Fixtures • Water Heaters

1230 Madison St.
Cleveland, WI 53015

KEN SCHNELL, MP #6356

Ph# (920) 693-3409
Fax# (920) 693-3555

Pack'er Inn
• DAILY SPECIALS •

Steak Nights Wednesday & Saturday
Rumor has it we have the best

Broasted Chicken in Wisconsin!
SERVING DAILY: 11 A.M. - 9 P.M.

6619 Hwy. F • Newton • 726-4949

MADD Grant
In April, the police department was awarded $300 from MADD (Mothers

Against Drunk Drivers). The grant money was to be used to purchase a PAS
(Passive Alcohol Sensor) flashlight. These flashlights have a sensor inside the
flashlight, which will detect alcohol, enabling the officer to determine whether
further sobriety testing of the driver is required. The PAS flashlights are strictly
used as a tool.

Crime Stoppers
Vandalism
The Cleveland Police Department is offering up to a $100 cash reward through

the Crime Stoppers Program for information leading to the arrest of the person
or persons responsible for the vandalism done to the men’s bathroom, in Vet’s
Memorial Park.

The damage would have occurred at approximately 5:55 p.m., on June 15, 2001.
The estimated damage done was $245. Also, on the evening of July 1, 2001,
vandalism was done to the men’s bathroom.

Callers with information leading to the arrest of the person or persons
responsible for this VANDALISM can become eligible to receive up to $100 cash
reward by calling Crime Stoppers at 920-683-4466. Callers may remain anonymous
if they choose.

Theft
The Cleveland Police Department is offering up to a $75 cash reward through

the Crime Stoppers Program for information leading to the arrest of the person
or persons responsible for the theft of $150, taken from the cash drawer of the
Country Horizons Co-op Store, in the Village of Cleveland.

The theft would have occurred at approximately 1:15 p. m., on July 18, 2001.
The cash consisted of (4) $20 bills and (7) $10 dollar bills.

Callers with information leading to the arrest of the person or persons
responsible for this THEFT can become eligible to receive up to $75 cash reward
by calling Crime Stoppers at 920-683-4466. Callers may remain anonymous if
they choose.

Cleveland Athletic Club
  Everything is moving right along at the park. The summer leagues are going

to be finishing their season real soon, so if you haven’t had the chance to come to

Richard and Audelia Wagner Education
Assistance Fund of Cleveland

Attention all Cleveland residents! The Richard and Audelia Wagner Education
Assistance Fund of Cleveland has been established to help students of Cleveland.
The fund was set up to benefit students in Cleveland, and scholarship
applications are currently being accepted for this fall. The
requirements are that you are enrolled at a 2 or 4 year college
or university and reside in Cleveland (when you are not at
college). The amount of the scholarship will vary depending
on how many applications are received. The deadline to
apply is, September 30, 2001. For more information or to
obtain an application, please call Suzie at 693-1166.
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7/27 Parking Complaint Center Street
7/27 Suicide Attempt W. Madison Ave.
7/27 Open Door Hickory Street
7/27 Juvenile Consumption Lakeshore Drive
7/28 Car Lockout E. Washington Ave.

7/29 Fireworks Violation Center Street
7/29 Civil Matter North Avenue
7/30 Records Request W. Washington Ave.
7/30 Theft North Avenue
7/31 Disorderly Conduct Franklin Drive



Electronic Ignition & Fuel Injection Diagnostic & Repair
Brake & Exhaust Service • Cooling System Service
24 hr. Wrecker Service • Oils, Tires & Accessories

Highway XX
& Union Rd.

8923 North Ave.
Cleveland

693-8668

Warren's I-43
Service

Manitowoc
726-4477

Sheboygan
693-3103

REQUEST
LINES

693-3500
726-4500

Live
Country
Request
Radio

Bondes Quik Mart
& Country Deli

Exit 137 • I-43 & XX
Cleveland • 693-3145

Open Daily: 5 a.m. - 10:30 p.m.

6609 Northeim Rd. • Manitowoc
920/726-4510/458-8171

Keith Hartlaub
SALES AND SERVICE

Business Telephone Systems
Fax Machines • Voice Mail/Auto Att. Systems

Sales • Service • Installation

Creative
    Telephone

COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS

Schuette's
Heating & Air Conditioning

Sheet Metal Company

Wayne E. Schuette
OFFICE:

1147 W. Washington
Cleveland • 693-8044

SHOP:
5214 CTH X

Cleveland • 726-4443

10805 Highway 42 • Newton
693-8232

Osman
Service Garage, Inc.
Used car sales & service

Edward & Vern Rosenbauer

Manitowoc County Youth Sports
Junior Girls Softball: Coaches: Jessica Vogel and Cynthia Roeck. Record 8 and

0. They also took second in the League Tournament on August 4, 2001.
Congratulations Girls!

Modified Girls Softball: Coaches: Rob Spaulding, Mike Bruckschen, and
Jennifer Bruckschen. Record 5 and 3.

High School Girls Softball: Coaches: Dave and Karen Salm, Larry Bruckschen,
and Dave Stark. Record 2 and 6.

Peanuts: Coaches: Chuck Kiser and Mike Riddle. Record 3 and 6.
Peewees: Coaches: Ed Brunette and son Andy. Record 4 and 5.
Colts: Coaches: Mark Stolzmann and Stan Rauwerdink. Record 5 and l. They

tied for first place in the division (regular season).
Ponies: (Team White) Coach Ed Brunette. Record 1 and 8. (Team Black)

Coaches: JP Albright and Mike Stoeckigt. Record 4 and 5.
A huge thanks to everyone who helped, because of you we have a wonderful

program. Keep up the great work. If you are interested in getting involved,
whether it is to play or to coach or to help out, just call any of the coaches listed
and they will be happy to direct you to the correct team or coach you need.

A Special Thank You to the Cleveland Lions for all their support.
Thank you for a SUPER season and we’ll see you next year! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! !

Cleveland Snowhawks
As fall approaches, farmers will be harvesting their crops and plowing their

fields. Then you will start to see members of the Cleveland Snowhawks start
marking the snowmobile trails. They level all the plowed fields, trim low
branches and pound in the trail signs to make your snowmobile ride safe and
enjoyable

 The Cleveland Snowhawks meet every fourth Thursday of the month at area
establishments at 8 p.m.: September 27-Pack’er Inn; October 25-Paulie’s Palace;
November 15-Cleveland Family Restaurant.

The Cleveland Snowhawks Snowmobile Club will be sponsoring a Snowmobile
Safety Class on October 29, November 5 and November 12 at the Centerville
Town Hall on the corner of Dairyland Drive and West Washington Avenue. These
classes are for anyone who is at least 12 years of age and who is born on or after
January 1,1985. Beginning January 1, 2001 any person who is at least 12 years
of age or born after January 1, 1985, must complete and receive a snowmobile
safety certificate in order to operate a snowmobile in Wisconsin. If anyone is

the park and watch, better do it real quick or you’ll have to wait until next season.
The Little Leagues came to an end the beginning of August. The Jr. Girls

Softball Team had an excellent year. They had an 8 and 0 regular season and took
second in the tournament. Congratulations Girls!

If you have enjoyed the games and activities at the park and would like to
participate please just ask. Someone is sure to know who, what, where and when.
If you are interested in joining our wonderful organization you can call Cynthia
Roeck at 920-693-8819 or just join us at a meeting. We meet on the first Tuesday
of the month at 7:30 p.m. at Paulies, with the exception of June, July and August,
we then meet the first Monday of the month. Membership Fee is $5 annually. Our
last meeting was September 4, 2001 at 7:30 p.m. at Paulies.

We love the new concession stand and have a wonderful group of people to work
with, so join in the fun.
1st Annual Concession Stand Raffle Winners

1st Place:  Jodi Fiedler-$1,000; 2nd Place:  Ken Much-$250; 3rd Place:  Lloyd
Vogel-$100; 4th Place:  Tracy Johnson-$100; 5th Place:  Jeff Jackett-$50

Congratulations Winners
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RALPH A. GRIES, LUTCF
Home

693-8826
Office

775-4138
LIFE - HEALTH - FARM

HOME - BUSINESS

RURAL
     INSURANCE

R

COMPANIES
A Farm Bureau Service

Home made Sausage
Groceries

Fresh Meat
Retail & Wholesale
Custom Slaughter

Beef & Pork

773-2387  •  693-8711
SCHOOL HILL

621 N. 8th Street • Sheboygan
457-7211 • Fax 458-2211

Rick Scroggins, Registered Jeweler

Established 1872

croggins     ewelersS J
♥

The Creative Touch

Artificial Flower Creations

by Vickie Frauenfeld

1024 Juniper Street, Cleveland, WI 53015 • (920) 693-8746
Please call for an appointment or order.

interested in taking the class, please call Kay Logan or Fred Bitter at 920-693-
3380 for more information.

Look for our Brat Fry on November 14 from 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. at Bonde’s Quik
Mart. Raffle tickets for our annual fundraiser can be purchased from any club
member.

If anyone is interested in joining the Cleveland Snowhawks, please contact
Duane or Tina Jaeger at 920-693-8067 or Steve or MaryJo Gabsch at 920-773-
2827.

THINK SNOW!!

Neighborhood Watch
A united community is a safe community. There is virtually no limit to the

innovative ways to combat crime in your neighborhood and increase involvement
of our community members.

   A safe neighborhood benefits everyone. Neighbors are brought closer together
and there is a sense of community that seems to have gotten lost over the years.
You can take pride in your community when it is on the news or in the newspaper
for things like community supportive activities. Its nice to see some of the great
things people in our community do together. Nobody needs bad publicity. We are
striving to keep everyone accountable for his or her actions. Neighborhood Watch
helps us in the education of what to look for and what to do to keep our village safe
and secure. Sometimes just being informed and alert prevents a crime.

 On August 7, we had National Night Out in support of having and keeping a
safe neighborhood. We had planned to walk around the village and let people
know that we are around to help keep our  neighborhoods safe but if you remember
it was extremely HOT! There was a potluck supper scheduled to follow our walk,
we opted to just sit and eat and visit with everyone who came out in the heat.

 If  you are interested in becoming involved stop in at our local police department
and/or come to one of our monthly meetings at the village hall (basement). Our
next meeting is September 12,  2001 at 7 p.m.

St. John-St. Peter Evangelical
Lutheran Church
1251 W. Washington Ave.
Cleveland, WI 53015
693-8612

St. John-St. Peter’s has been a part of the community since 1860 and is
currently served by Pastor Aaron Schoenike.

Toddler Bible Story Time
Starting Monday, September 10 at 6:30 p.m., we will offer children up to age 4

(and their parents) an opportunity to interact with other children and parents.
We will meet on the second Monday of the month at 6:30 p.m. in the basement of
our church. The toddler Bible story time will involve both parents and children
in Bible stories, Bible songs, and crafts that reinforce the Bible stories. To register
your child, please call Kurt and Cheryl Barrett Kaiser (693-3210).

Sunday School
If you would like help teaching your

child about morals and basic Bible
stories, we’re here to help. Please call
Pastor Schoenike at 693-8612 to
register your child or for more
information about this year’s Sunday
School. Our Sunday School starts
Sunday, September 9th at 8:45 a.m.

Fall—Spring Worship Schedule
Beginning September 9th, our Sunday
morning worship schedule will be as
follows:

Sunday School
(ages 4-14)  8:45 a.m.
Bible Study
(high school and older)  8:45 a.m.
Worship

      10:00 a.m.
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Cleveland Elementary School-  2001/2002
As Fall approaches, it is once again time to return to the

classroom. Parents, students and all village residents
were invited to the annual Cleveland School Open
House, scheduled the evening of August 29 from
5-6:30 pm. The open house event kicked off the
new school year at Cleveland Elementary. This
was an excellent opportunity for parents and
their families to come into the school and meet
and get to know their child’s classroom.
Students had a chance to check out their new
lockers and desks and were encouraged to bring in their school supplies on that
evening. Village residents were also invited to come and take part in the open
house. Perhaps you found an area of need in the school that might spark your
interest.

School began on Tuesday, September 4. Hopefully this will provide the time
for us to “fill in the gaps” in the various areas of need for the 2001/2002 school
year at Cleveland School.

Volunteers are being sought for the school’s Site-based Management/School
Effectiveness Team (SITE/SET). This group is composed of building staff,
parents and community members. At this time, we are looking for parent
volunteers from Kindergarten, and Grades 1, 2, 3 and 5. Meetings are held a
minimum of once a month in the Cleveland IMC. If this sounds like something
you would like to be come involved in, please contact Mr. Harvatine at 693-8242
or stop in to see him.

Cleveland School is also in need of Noon Hour Supervisors. This position is a
paid position ($6.29 per hour) and consists of one and one half hours daily. All
that is required is patience, a sense of humor and a warm personality. If you are
interested, please call Cleveland School at 693-8241 for an application. Please
consider this rewarding position.

The entrances to the school parking lot remain marked the same as last year.
Washington Avenue driveway is an entrance only, however, keep in mind that
during the hours of 8-9 a.m. and 3-4 p.m. daily the Washington Avenue entrance
is restricted to bus traffic only. On Birch Street, the northeast driveway is exit
only and the southeast driveway is entrance only. It is our hope that by
continuing with these procedures we can ensure the safety of the Cleveland
Elementary School children. Please feel free to contact Mr. Harvatine if you have
any questions that can make our school an even safer place.

The Cleveland School staff are anxious to begin another school year and
encourage you to contact the school regarding any questions that you may have
or if share your ideas on how we can work together to support Cleveland’s
children. Feel free to stop in anytime to see first hand the wonderful learning
that takes place at Cleveland School.

Seth A. Harvatine, Principal

St. John-St. Peter
Evangelical Lutheran Church

251 W. Washington Ave.
Cleveland, WI 53015

Pastor Aaron Schoenike
693-8612

"Where the Cross of Jesus Christ Shines Brightly"

Wisconsin
Evangelical
Lutheran
Synod

FINANCIAL
CORPORATION

™

MEMBER NASD, SIPC.

My mission as your personal
investment representative
is to help you achieve
financial independence."

Dan GriesDan GriesDan GriesDan GriesDan Gries
INVEST Representative

dan.gries@investfinancial.com

1250 W. Washington Avenue
P.O. Box 158

Cleveland, WI 53015-0158
920-693-3800
800-236-5831

FAX 920-693-3801

Located at
Cleveland State BankCleveland State BankCleveland State BankCleveland State BankCleveland State Bank

Postmaster Notes
Congratulations again to the employees of the Cleveland Post Office for their

efforts in meeting the criteria of achieving the goals in overall performance in
customer satisfaction. The flag you see hanging in the post office representing
this excellence will remain hanging.

Also, congratulations are in order to the following employees for their
achievement in remaining accident free for five or more years; Agnes Kammann
(15), Johanna Ringeisen (13), Joan Lenzner (24), and Carl Kolb (8). In fact, this
office is 100 percent in this category (one of the few offices in the district)! An

excellent crew of people sorting and
delivering your mail.

Upcoming holidays with no mail
delivery:

Labor Day, Monday, Sept. 3.
Columbus Day, Monday, Oct. 8

(access to PO boxes, 7 to 10).
Veteran’s Day, Monday, Nov. 12

(access to PO boxes 7 to 10).
Thanksgiving, Thursday, Nov. 22.
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 East Wind Garden Club News Cleveland Fire Fighters
and First Responders
Please yield the Right of Way to
Emergency Vehicles. You are required to
pull over to the right and come to a
complete stop. Law enforcement will issue
citations to drivers or owners of vehicles
not yielding upon reports from operators
of emergency vehicles. Fines range from
$225 to $273.50 and 4 points will be
assessed to the driver. Thanks for your
cooperation.

Max McColley
Chief, Cleveland Fire Department

After a very busy summer
and an extremely successful

garden walk, we can catch our
breath and say “Thank You!” to
all those businesses and

individuals who helped in our endeavor. We
have a long list so here we go, thank you to Cleveland

State Bank, Bonde’s Quik Mart, Lakeshore Technical
College, R. P. Jost Co., Schmidt Excavating, Bonnie His & Her

Doo’s, KJ Collision Repair, Born-Kolb-Kovach Insurance Agency,
Caan Floral & Greenhouse, Hoffman’s Flowerland, Manitowoc

Engraving, Creative Consultants, WKTT and H.C. Denison Co., also
Larry and Cindy Huhn, and Dave and Cheryl Kohl and Alan Kultgen.
Without the help of these good folks we would never have been able to get
off the ground to get our garden walk going.

We also have a big thanks to give the Cleveland Snowhawks for setting
up a food court for the day. They had a wonderful garden menu which was
appreciated by many of the visitors that stopped by. We hope you made a few

dollars for your organization also.
Thanks goes out to the members of the garden club who worked the

entire day, but a special thanks goes to the people who opened up
their yards to the public. It was a lot of work for them to prepare for

the day. They put in a lot of time, sweat, and dollars into their
yards to make them extra nice for the walk. Thank you to Dave
and Gloria Mills, Judith Perlman, Greg Romans, Les and
Mary Rhines, Gayle Pfeiffer, Brigette Johnson, Niles and Barb
Klaves, and Tom and Lynn Fiedler.

This was an extremely large project for a club our size to
undertake, but with a hard working committee and the
support we had, how could we go wrong? We hope we
didn’t miss anyone in our thank you, but if we find out we
overlooked someone, we’ll publicly thank you in the next
bulletin.

We are still inviting all of you to join our organization if
you’re interested. Our last meeting was held Thursday,

August 16. We met at the village hall at 6 p.m. and drove
to the home of Dee and Orv Langhor, to tour their yard.
It’s a very nice property and I’m sure you’d all enjoyed

the tour very much.
Remember, there is still quite a bit of gardening

time left. Be careful of the heat when you’re
out there. Take extra breaks in the shade

and bring and drink a lot of water when
you’re outdoors.

Also, remember to harvest that extra
row for the hungry and donate it to a

food pantry of your choice. Your
donation does make a difference.

Gotta go, I have to watch my
flowerbed shrivel up in the
heat. You win some and you
lose some in the garden.

East Wind Garden Club
President,

Lynn Fiedler
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Max McColley ..........  Chief/Paramedic
Marvin Mueller ... 1st Asst. Chief/1st Responder
Gary Van De Loo ........ 2nd Asst. Chief
Randy Ewert ......... Captain Fire Dept.
Keith Grupe .......... Captain Fire Dept.
Mark Johnson ....... Captain Fire Dept.
Richard Lutze ... Captain/1st Responder
Jerry Herr .........Lieutenant Fire Dept.
Brian Kelm ....... Lieutenant/1st Responder
Jon Roeck .......... Lieutenant Fire Dept.
Ron Zastrow ...... Lieutenant Fire Dept.
John Albright .......... Fire Fighter/EMT
Jerry Barrette .................. Fire Fighter
Dan Bartz ......................... Fire Fighter
Jeff Diefenthaler ............. Fire Fighter
Jason Fidlin ..... Fire Fighter/1st Responder
Tom Grupe ....................... Fire Fighter
Eric Herr ................. Fire Fighter/EMT
Mike Hickmann .. Fire Fighter/1st Responder
Russell Hickmann ........... Fire Fighter
Kevin Jacky ..................... Fire Fighter
Jerome Jaeger ................. Fire Fighter
Chris Jost ......................... Fire Fighter
Gerald Kaufmann............ Fire Fighter
Robert Mahler ................. Fire Fighter
Tony Meyer ...................... Fire Fighter
Bob Mrotek ...................... Fire Fighter
Mike Mueller ................... Fire Fighter
Jr. Schuette...................... Fire Fighter
Ken Stemper .................... Fire Fighter
Dave Strysick .................. Fire Fighter
Jeff Vogt ................. Fire Fighter/ EMT
Dean Vogel ....................... Fire Fighter
Jerry Vogel ....................... Fire Fighter
Pat Waitkus ..................... Fire Fighter
Ann Albright ................. 1st Responder
Cheryl Jackett ............................. EMT
Karen Johnson ............................ EMT
Dawn Kelm ................... 1st Responder
Randy Krause ............... 1st Responder
Ann Riddle .................... 1st Responder
Carla Wagner ............................. EMTI
Dawn Zastrow............... 1st Responder



Lakeshore Technical College
The summer is winding down and we at Lakeshore Technical College (LTC) are

excited to have the campus buzzing with students once again. Summer is a great
time to plan and prepare for the upcoming academic year, but it is always exciting
for school to begin in the fall.

 I am pleased to say that for the fifth year in a row, LTC was able to increase
its full time equivalent (FTE) enrollment to 1956 students, up from 1948 students
the year before. This is the fifth consecutive year of enrollment growth, and we
are happy to be serving more and more members of the Lakeshore community, the
state of Wisconsin, and even the world with our services!

 The Tech Adventure Camp, which runs from August 13-16 from 8:30 a.m.-
noon, is certainly a great addition to the campus. The program, sponsored by the
Lakeshore Area Tech Prep Consortium in conjunction with LTC, is for students
entering 8th or 9th grade who have an interest in career discovery. The camp
offers hands on opportunities for students in any of the areas that LTC offers.

A highlight from the summer is that LTC graduated our first group of
Medication Assistant students. Eight students made up the first twelve-week
section of the course, with another section beginning in September. The Medication
Assistant program was created at LTC to help address the skilled worker
shortage going on in the Lakeshore area, particularly in health care. The program
is available to Certified Nursing Assistants (CNAs) who have completed 2000
hours of work in that field. The Medication Assistant program is twelve weeks,
after which the students are certified to pass medications to patients.

Now fall is just around the corner. With that comes new staff members, new
students, and new programs. But before you get out your long sleeves and put
away your bathing suits, enjoy these last days of summer, and we will see you
again in the fall!

Dennis J. Ladwig, Ed.D.

Centreville
Settlement

Make Hay While the Sun Shines
 Like the farmers in the area, Centreville

Settlement is always busy in summer.
Volunteers have been working on the
restoration of the Lutze Housebarn every
other Saturday since April. The north
wall foundation which has taken several
years to restore will be completed with the
placement of one last timber. The 91 feet
of stone masonry is also done. The next
project is the south wall repair.

But the Housebarn isn’t the only
activities that Centreville Settlement
volunteers are working on. In July ten
Manitowoc Public School children
participated in an archeological dig on the
Housebarn property. They unearthed
many artifacts and a wonderful
cobblestone path buried under a foot of
dirt.

 In August, CS hosted a week long
internship in half timber repair &
preservation. The instructor was a master
preservationist from the Timber Framers
Guild of America. Students came from
around the country. The week ended with
and Open House on August 25. On August
4, there was a Housebarn Sleep-over. It
was the first time in 105 years that people
slept in the building.

In September, there will be a “Farms
Through the Ages” tour and in October,
Agriculture in Africa presented by Dr.
Richard O. Wiegand. November will be
the last work days on the Housebarn and
we end the year will the Annual Old
Fashioned Christmas Dinner on December
3.

Visitors and volunteers are welcome at
any of Centreville Settlement events.
Watch for dates in September and October.
For further information contact Kathy at
693-3141.

Summer workday schedule:
September 22, November 3,
August 25, October 6, November 17
September 8, October 20

 VFW News
First order of business — hats off to Mel (Buddy) Jaehnig as Outgoing Post

Commander. Buddy served as post commander for three years and did an
outstanding job. Thanks Buddy!

Circle this date on your Calendar: Sunday, September 23.
The Pork Chop Dinner. The price will be about $7 at the door, $6.50 in advance.

All you can eat.
By the time you read this the Cleveland Post will have had a meeting on how

to help the local Boy Scout and Cub Scout troops. The scouts need a home base to
store equipment and have meetings now that St. Wendel’s Church is no longer
available. I will personally push for doing all we can to help the scouts. I’m certain
the membership will also see the importance of this community-minded endeavor.
As the new honoring veterans postage stamp phrases it, “continuing to serve.”

Now — membership. There are some local people out there who at one time
served our country in wartime, on foreign soil, yet do not belong to this great VFW
Post! It’s a great post because no one individual makes all the decisions. We meet
and conduct business as a team. Come join us and be part of a team of people
who help to keep the community of Cleveland a great place to live.

Lastly, if you believe the military defense of this nation must
be transformed into something new and futuristic, please
express that view by writing a letter or card to your
congressman and/or U.S. senator. With the budget
surplus shrinking, now is the time to act. These
government leaders need to hear from their
constituents so they can decide on how to vote for
appropriations to the various needs of the national budget.
Make your voice heard!

9


